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Dear Parents, 
 
We are so pleased to welcome you all back after half term – either in person or virtually. We are even more 
delighted that a date has now been set for everyone to return to school. We can not tell you how excited we are 
that will be seeing you all again soon, roll on the 08th March! 
 
Warmest wishes Mrs Measham 
 

Virtual Parent Evening: 
As we navigate our way through the new measures imposed by the Government we will not be running Parents’ 
Evenings in the normal format.  This year we have decided to provide teachers’ appointments virtually, through a 
new Parents’ Evening booking system (School Cloud). 
 
The Virtual Parents’ Evening will be held on Wednesday 24th March 2021, from 3.30pm to 6.30pm and Thursday 
25th March 2021, from 3.50pm to 7.00pm 
 
Please see your parent mail for booking instructions. Bookings will close on Friday 19th  March 2021. 
 

Face Masks: 
Please could we remind all parents to please wear a face mask/covering when dropping off or collecting 
your child from school. 
 

Tweet of the Week 
“In this Lent Season, accepting and living 
the truth revealed in Christ, means, first of 
all, opening our hearts to God’s word, 
which the church passes from generation to 
generation.” 

Pope Francis (@Pontifex) 
 

 

SAFEGUARDING 
Please be reassured that although the school 
is closed to some children, we are still here to 
support you and your family. If you have any 
safeguarding concerns please email 
admin@st-marys-ipswich.suffolk.sch.uk and 
Mrs Berry will contact you directly. 

 

https://twitter.com/Pontifex?ref_src=twsrc%5Egoogle%7Ctwcamp%5Eserp%7Ctwgr%5Eauthor
mailto:admin@st-marys-ipswich.suffolk.sch.uk


 
 

World Book Day 04th March: 
Thursday the 4th March is World Book Day. The aim of world book day is to promote reading for 

pleasure. Spending just 10 minutes a day reading and sharing stories your child can make a crucial 

difference to their future success and it’s fun for all involved. Your class teachers have some exciting 

activities planned for you to mark World 

Book Day. 

We have a challenge planned for you all on 

Thursday, staff from school will read a story 

with their face covered. Can you guess who is 

behind the book? 

As a whole school this year, instead of asking children to dress up, we would like everyone to decorate 

an item at home however they like, as long as it relates to a book. You could choose a paper plate, 

potato, pebble, wooden spoon, shoe box, lolly stick, paper lantern, pillowcase, t-shirt, poster - the 

options are endless. 

Clothing Bank at School: 
We are pleased to inform you that we now have our own clothing bank in the school car park. 
 
Items you can donate 

• Clothes 

• Paired shoes 

• Blankets 

• Handbags 

• Belts 

• Towels 

• CD’s and DVD’s 

• Video games 

• Books 

• Bric-a-brac 
 
Items you can not donate 

• Pillows & Duvets 

• Glass 

• Metal 

• Paper 

• Carpets 

• Soiled rags 

• Rubbish 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 



 
Schools Reopening 08th March: 
Here is a link to the updated guidance from the DFE on schools reopening. 
 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/what-parents-and-carers-need-to-know-about-early-years-
providers-schools-and-colleges-during-the-coronavirus-covid-19-outbreak 
 

Parents Online Safety Workshop: 
Mr Cook will be hosting an online safety workshop on Thursday 4pm March at 7pm 
 
To access this workshop, please click on the Google Meet link here - (https://meet.google.com/awq-
nssq-nkb). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Updated guidance for keeping children safe online: 

The government have updated their guidance for parents and carers to keep children safe online. The 

measures announced over recent weeks to tackle coronavirus (COVID-19), although essential, have 

disrupted people’s day-to-day lives.  

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-keeping-children-safe-

online/coronavirus-covid-19-support-for-parents-and-carers-to-keep-children-safe-

online?utm_source=25%20February%202021%20C19&utm_medium=Daily%20Email%20C19&utm_cam

paign=DfE%20C19 

As a result of these necessary measures, almost all of us are likely to be spending more time online, 

including children. This guidance contains resources for parents and carers to help keep their children 

safe online. 

Science: 
Mr Cook will be sending 10 'Starters for STEM' science activities weekly for children to try at home. We'd 
love to see pictures of children completing the activities, for next week's newsletter.  
There are some extra, more challenging STEM challenges available here 
(https://www.stem.org.uk/system/files/elibrary-resources/2020/04/05_Starters%20for%20STEM_20%20Apr.pdf) 
too!  Have fun! 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/what-parents-and-carers-need-to-know-about-early-years-providers-schools-and-colleges-during-the-coronavirus-covid-19-outbreak
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/what-parents-and-carers-need-to-know-about-early-years-providers-schools-and-colleges-during-the-coronavirus-covid-19-outbreak
https://meet.google.com/awq-nssq-nkb
https://meet.google.com/awq-nssq-nkb
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-keeping-children-safe-online/coronavirus-covid-19-support-for-parents-and-carers-to-keep-children-safe-online?utm_source=25%20February%202021%20C19&utm_medium=Daily%20Email%20C19&utm_campaign=DfE%20C19
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-keeping-children-safe-online/coronavirus-covid-19-support-for-parents-and-carers-to-keep-children-safe-online?utm_source=25%20February%202021%20C19&utm_medium=Daily%20Email%20C19&utm_campaign=DfE%20C19
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-keeping-children-safe-online/coronavirus-covid-19-support-for-parents-and-carers-to-keep-children-safe-online?utm_source=25%20February%202021%20C19&utm_medium=Daily%20Email%20C19&utm_campaign=DfE%20C19
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-keeping-children-safe-online/coronavirus-covid-19-support-for-parents-and-carers-to-keep-children-safe-online?utm_source=25%20February%202021%20C19&utm_medium=Daily%20Email%20C19&utm_campaign=DfE%20C19
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-keeping-children-safe-online/coronavirus-covid-19-support-for-parents-and-carers-to-keep-children-safe-online?utm_source=25%20February%202021%20C19&utm_medium=Daily%20Email%20C19&utm_campaign=DfE%20C19
https://www.stem.org.uk/system/files/elibrary-resources/2020/04/05_Starters%20for%20STEM_20%20Apr.pdf)


 
 
Parent Helpline for Remote Learning:

 



 
 
SENDIASS Workshops: 
 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Adults and Children working from home tips: 
 

 
 

 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Young minds wellbeing: 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Date for your Diary: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Term dates for 2021 
Spring Term 2021 
Tuesday 5th January – Friday 26th March 
Half term: 15th – 19th February 
Staff Training day: 4th January 
 
Summer Term 2021 
Monday 12th April – Friday 16th July  
Bank holiday: 3rd May 
Half term: 31st May – 4th June 
Staff Training days: 19th & 20th July (disaggregated) 
 

Term dates for 2021 - 2022 
Autumn Term 2021 
Wednesday 01st September – Friday 17th December 
Half term: 25th – 29th October  
Staff Training day: 01st September 
 
Spring Term 2022 
Tuesday 4th January – Friday 08th April 
Half term: 21st – 25th February 
Staff Training day: 4th January 
 
Summer Term 2022 
Monday 25th April – Thursday 21st July  
Bank holiday: 02nd May 
Half term: 30th May – 03rd June 
Staff Training days: 25th April, 20th & 21st July 
 
 
 

 
 

 


